
As we close our Missions Conference for 2021 
tonight, we praise the Lord for the wonderful 

spirit that has been present!  We want to             
GO FORWARD into 2022 with our theme.  

Thanks to each missionary in attendance this 
year and for every message, presentation, song, and testi-
mony.   Now, may we commit to pray and give as the Lord 
of the Harvest leads us.  May we all increase our fervency 

for soul winning both at home and abroad.   
FAITH PROMISE SUNDAY will be December 12th.  Our goal 

is $1,000 per week.  Amen!  
 

 
 

THANKS to RU for providing the wonderful 
meal and fellowship a few days ago. 

 

 
 

We are thankful for the entire staff of Faith 
Baptist Church and its ministries.  Our staff               

social will be this coming Friday night at 6:3o. 
 

 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY:  Our Christmas meeting 
will be this coming Monday, December 6th.  
Meet at the church at 6:15 to go to Johnny’s 
restaurant.  After dinner we will come back 
to the FCA cafeteria and exchange Secret Sis 
gifts.  If you did not choose a Secret Sis, you 

may bring an $8-$10 gift to exchange. 

DECEMBER DATES: 
 

5th - Deacon ordination service 
 for Brian Gibson 
 

6th - Ladies Auxiliary gathering 
 

12th - Finance Committee meets 
 

15th - Advisory Board meets 
 

15th - Faith Promise Sunday 
 

16th - FCA Christmas program in 
 the auditorium 

 

19th- Church Christmas program  
(Pastor and Ms. Nancy will              

have a gift for all children in the 
6th grade and below following 

the Christmas program.) 
 

22nd – Christmas Communion 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Dexter Guin 

Colorado Springs 

 
 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Brian McClain 

Thailand 
 
 

MINISTRY 
Bus Ministry 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Paul Cahoon 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Pauline Ross 

Brian Center - Room #309 
250 Bishop Lane, Concord 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
1st-2nd Grade Girls 

C. Cahoon/S. McWaters 
 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Jon Shook - Asheboro, NC 

Bailey’s Grove Baptist 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Ed Smith 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Judy West 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Jasmine Artz 

 

Serving in the Nursery:  Melissa Marlowe 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK… 
 
 

Diane Pittman    Sherbie Woodall           
Danny Love   Juanita Gainey          
Tom Zahrndt   Betty Morrison          
Charlie Marshall  Mike Stancil   
Barbara O’Daniel  Al Towe, Jr.  
Rudolph Outlaw  Brett Stancil 
Frank Lewis   Lynn Drye 
Evelyn Gulledge  Jean Fitz - Hospice 
Glenn Coleman  Margaret Long - Hospice 
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